
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, July 21, 2015 5:19 PM 
Bart Fletcher 

Cc: Hong Wang; Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Amber Norris; Mary Macko; Tiffany 
Brown; Christopher Cooney 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 150170-WS 

Thank you for the confirmation. Per this e-mail, we will change the prog mod from Ala to A1f. 

From: Bart Fletcher 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 5:16 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Hong Wang; Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Amber Norris 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150170-WS 

I spoke with Mr. Deterding, and he confirmed that the utility would like this case to follow a PAA track. Thanks. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 5:01 PM 
To: Bart Fletcher 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket No. 150170-WS 

Docket No. 150170-WS has been established to address a test year notification from Ni Florida, 
LLC. We have given the progmod Ala. Please let us know if this docket will be following a P AA 
track. If so, we will change the progmod to A1f. Thank you for your help. 
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